
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1st, 2022 

 

Good Morning, 

I am writing today to announce that Frank Ruggiero has resigned his position as 

Outside Parts Salesperson for Western New York. We are very appreciative of all the 

hard work Frank has done over the past years, and we wish him the best.  

As of 2/16/2022, the Inside Parts Sales Team along with myself will continue to be a 

resource and point of contact while we are in the transition of filling the position. If 

you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact me directly at 

315-427-2647 or by email squintal@newyorkbussales.com.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Steve Quintal 
 Parts Sales Manager 
Cell:         315-427-2647 
Email:      squintal@newyorkbussales.com 
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